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23.02.24 Letters Home
No letters home this week.

This Week
QEII Connections: Everyone is welcome to the next QEII Connections for  

coffee/tea/biscuits and a time to talk and listen to other parents/carers, supported 

by Mandy on Wednesday 28th February from 11-12.

RE Curriculum: We would like to support our students to learn about all religions and 

faiths. If you would like to talk to our students about your religion or share your place 

of worship with them, please get in touch with Mandy via . awilliams@qe2school.co.uk

We would welcome support with our RE curriculum.

Book Week: Our Book Week will be from the 4th to the 8th March. On Monday 4th 

March we are holding a whole school book swap where students are invited to bring in a 

good quality book they no longer want to swap for a new one and on Thursday 7th 

March (World Book Day) students are invited to dress up as their favourite book 

character. The week will be filled with lots of reading and book activities!

Red Nose Day: For Red Nose Day on Friday 15th March, everyone is invited to wear 

pyjamas and/or red clothes and we are asking for a suggested donation of £1 each for 

the Comic Relief charity please. We will be having special Comic Relief themed 

activities happening on the day.

Shakespeare: Congratulations to the cast and crew of this year’s Shakespeare 

Schools Festival production of “Twelfth Night.” They gave an amazing performance at 

The Hawth on Monday night. Thank you to everyone who came along to see the show in 

person. The video and photos are now on our website and the video is also on our 

Facebook page.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Phoebe, Trailblazers - excellent work doing fractions independently and even 

asking for more fractions to work out.

Robin, Cavers - remembering her learning about Chinese New Year and 

teaching her family at home all about it.

Hazel, Trailblazers - Designing and making an amazing critter.

Jamie & Kaiden , Globetrotters - Using adjectives and simple linking words to 

write sentences with more than one clause

Yoimoji of the Week: Duggz
Duggz is a confident dog. We are using 

“Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with 

learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental 

British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” 

(good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news 

pages.

http://awilliams@qe2school.co.uk


Class News from Trailblazers Class
Trailblazers’ topic this term is Beast Creator, they have enjoyed searching for mini-beasts outside, 

have created Bug Hotels and have researched Deadly Critters which led to them designing their own 

and making these with craft materials. Some of Trailblazers also got to go and do a Lego We Do 

session at Woodlands Meed School, they followed instruction on the iPad to create models that they 

could then activate and make move, the session was enjoyed by all. 
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